
Community Alert: Mail Theft Warning 

Dear Residents, 

We want to bring to your attention an important issue that has affected our community recently. 

There have been reports of mail theft in our area. Please take the following precautions to protect 

your mail and personal information: 

• Retrieve your mail promptly, especially during the holiday season. 

• Consider installing security cameras around your mailbox area. 

• Use a locked mailbox to secure your deliveries. 

• Report any suspicious activity or theft to local authorities immediately. 

Your safety and security are a priority. Let's work together to ensure our community remains 

safe. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

The Community Board 


